
COMHAIRLE CONTAE CHIARRAÍ 
KERRY COUNTY COUNCIL 

 
BÓITHRE Á nDÚNADH GO SEALADACH 

TEMPORARY CLOSING OF ROADS 
 

ALT 75 d'ACHT NA mBÓITHRE 1993 
SECTION 75 OF ROADS ACT 1993 

 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to Section 75 of the Roads Act 1993, and the 
Temporary Closing of Roads Regulations, 1994, Kerry County Council is proposing to close 
to public traffic the following road: 

Road: N70 National Secondary Road (New Line Road) in Killorglin Town between it’s 
junction with Lower Bridge Street and it’s junction with Mill Road. 

Road Closing Times: from 7:00am on Monday 18th February 2019 to 6:00pm on Sunday 
24th February 2019, both dates inclusive. 

The purpose of the road closure is to avoid major interface between construction plant 
and road users (General Public) and to facilitate pavement improvement works on New 
Line Road. 

An alternative route will be clearly signposted.  Proposed diversion routes can be viewed 
on www.kerrycoco.ie.  

Any person having an objection to these proposals should lodge same, in writing, with the 
Administrative Officer, Kerry National Road Design Office, Kerry County Council, The Island 
Centre, Castleisland, County Kerry not later than 4.00 pm on Wednesday 6th February 
2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
Siniú: Liam Quinlan/Liam Ó Caoinleáin 
Senior Executive Officer/Feidhmeannach Sinsearach 
Corporate affairs/Gnóthai Corparáideacha 
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